
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

KEY DATES 
 

DATE EVENT 
Thurs 19th January Nursery/Reception visit to Wimbledon fire station  
Friday 20th January Yellow class’ assembly 
23rd-27th January   Maths week celebrations (more info will be sent out) 
Wed 25th January Y6 at British Museum  
Thurs 26th January Maths dress up day (more information will be sent out) 
Friday 3rd February MUFTI in lieu of mother’s day items 
Tuesday 7th February Safer Internet day 
Friday 10th February Winning Hummingbird MUFTI day 
13th-17th February HALF TERM BREAK 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  
This week we awarded 97 children who had over 96% attendance for the Autumn term. This is a 
fantastic achievement! Of that 97, 35 had 100% attendance. Well done! Each term we award 
certificates to those children 97%+. In addition, we have a raffle where children who have received 
one of these certificates have their name entered. Congratulations to Matthew, Tyler and Sagun who 
won and will receive their attendance prize shortly!  

 

 

Dear Parents and Governors  

Spring Term Number 2 
 
Week ending 
13th January 2023 



MEXICAN DINER DAY 
On Thursday 19th January our school kitchen will transform into a 
Mexican Diner and will be offering this delicious menu.  
If you normally have packed lunch and would like a school dinner 
on this day please email the school at info@morden.merton.sch.uk 
by Friday 13th January.  
 
School Dinners are free to all children in Reception - Year 2 and 
charged at £2.40 for all other years unless you qualify for free 
school meals.  
 

RECEPTION APPLICATIONS 
A reminder that applications for September 2023 Reception intake close on 15th January.  

FUNDRAISING 
As many of you may have seen, part of our KS1 trim trail has had to be condemned.  As this has 
been such a popular part of our playground, we will be hoping to replace the condemned items this 
academic year.  We are also hoping to replace the rotten seating around our yarning circle and 
firepit, so children can continue to enjoy outdoor learning.  However, with school budgets so tight at 
the moment, we will need to fundraise in order to do this.  If you work for a company or 
organisation that may be interested in making a charitable donation, please let us know as 
this could really benefit the children and help us to maintain our focus on incorporating outdoor 
learning in our curriculum. 
 

HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!  
Hummingbird Winners for this week:    

GOLD: Frankie M 
PLATINUM: Davina, Shyremia 
BRONZE 2: Sajeef 
SILVER 2: Nomana 
 

LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

 



 
 

TESCO TOKEN COLLECTION 
ONE MORE WEEK TO GO – FINGERS 

CROSSED! Thank you for your ongoing 
support.  

 
 

  
 

EASYFUNDRAISING – Please do sign up – it’s 
easy. We only have 66 supporters at present.  

We’ve registered Morden Primary School - Surrey 
with #easyfundraising, which means over 7,000 
brands will now donate to us for FREE every time 
you use #easyfundraising to shop with them. 

These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign 
up to support us – it’s completely FREE and doesn’t 
take long. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=rm-gs-f1 
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Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 

 
 
 
 

 
 


